
	

	

	

Race	Meeting	Information	
	

The	Inaugural	Supersonics	Ipswich	Cup	will	be	held	indoors	at	Ipswich	Showground	on	Saturday	
18th	and	Sunday	19th	February	2017.	

Entry	Fee	is	$140	per	team,	the	AFA	Levies	are	$30	per	team	and	the	remaining	$110	per	team	
will	be	donated	to	Working	Breed	Rehab	(WBR).	

Ring	size	will	be	12m	X	33m.	

Crating	area	is	inside	building	and	will	be	fenced	off	from	the	public,	for	teams	not	wanting	to	
crate	inside	the	building	there	is	a	carport	area	not	far	from	the	pavilion	and	is	only	available	on	
the	Saturday,	teams	crating	outside	the	building	will	need	to	have	one	of	their	members	in	their	
crating	area	at	all	times.	

The	Awning	area	attached	to	the	building	is	for	catering	only	and	no	one	is	permitted	to	crate	
their	dogs	in	this	area.	

The	Pavilion	has	a	massive	area	of	louver	windows	at	each	end	of	the	building	that	will	be	
opened	to	provide	cross	ventilation	as	well	as	doors	(7	in	total,	ranging	from	2.5m	to	5m	in	
width)	that	can	be	opened	to	keep	the	temperature	to	a	manageable	level	should	it	be	hot	
outside.	There	are	toilets	located	within	the	Pavilion.		

The	event	is	a	public	event	with	grandstand,	food	vendors	and	pet	related	retailers,	entry	for	
the	public	is	a	Gold	coin	donation	to	Working	Breed	Rehab	(WBR),	WBR	will	also	be	hosting	the	
BBQ	as	a	fund-raising	venture	with	all	funds	going	to	WBR.	There	will	be	music	played	in	the	
pavilion	between	races	and	during	brakes.		

Prizes	will	be	Rosettes	for	First	place	in	Each	Division	of	the	regular	race	meeting,	Trophy’s	and	
Prizes	will	be	awarded	for	the	winner	of	the	Champions	Trophy.	

PO Box 4286  

Raceview, QLD 4305  
 
Steven Pitt: 0414 795 589  

Shireen Pitt: 0404 202 957  

Email: supersonics.flyball.racing@gmail.com 



It	is	a	condition	of	entry	to	the	event	that	competitors	will	be	courteous	and	friendly	with	all	
non	AFA	members	attending	the	event,	if	any	AFA	member	has	a	problem	with	a	non	AFA	
member	you	are	required	to	notify	the	AFA	Rep,	Race	Meeting	Organiser	immediately,	no	AFA	
member	is	permitted	to	argue	or	engage	in	any	conversation	with	the	public	or	media	unless	it	
is	courteous	and	friendly.		

	

Accommodation:	

Interstate	teams	wishing	to	camp,	there	are	camping	facilities	available	at	the	Showground	
however	they	can’t	be	booked	its	first	in	first	served,	there	are	already	some	teams	camping	at	
Purga.	If	you	would	like	more	information	on	this	option	or	have	any	other	questions,	please	
contact	Shireen	Pitt	(competition	organizer)	on	email:	shireen.pitt@hotmail.com	

	

Thanking	You	

Steve	and	Shireen	Pitt		


